From: Michael Sullivan <michaelsullivan@howardhanna.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 5:01 PM

To: Tom Eagan <TEagan@sgcsd.net>

Subject: Resignation

Tom,

This is my official letter of resignation from the position of lunch/recess monitor.
Unfortunately | am unable to continue the job due to physical conditions. Thank you for the
opportunity to work for your school.

Thank you.

Mike Sullivan



